Douglas County 1libraries
upgrading public computers

The Douglas County Public Library is upgrading its public
computers.

The new system will be faster and include updated software
programs.

The Minden Library will be closed April 30 and May 1 for the
equipment installation. The Zephyr Cove Library will be open
on April 30, but public computers will not be available.

Call 775.588.6411 for assistance.

Both libraries will resume their regular schedules May 2.
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